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A MESSAGE FROM KIDSAFE'S EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
JENNIFER PETERSEN

Dear KidSafe Supporters, 

I proudly joined the KidSafe team in fall 2023,
amidst preparations for winter break and our
momentous 30th Anniversary. Despite my brief
tenure to date, I have quickly witnessed firsthand
the dedication and compassion that defines our
organization. The profound impact that KidSafe
has on its community was evident within days of
my arrival.

Winter at KidSafe, though the shortest break, is
exceptionally busy. While the holidays bring joy
to many, not everyone shares the same
sentiment. During the holidays, countless families
experience heightened anxiety and isolation due
to social pressures, financial stress, and systemic
barriers. The increasing cost of living in an
already expensive city like Vancouver
exacerbates these challenges. KidSafe plays a
crucial role during this time, providing a safe,
warm, cost-free environment for Vancouver
children when schools are closed.

When KidSafe kids walk through our doors, they
not only have access to basic necessities, but the
opportunity to let down their guards and just be
kids.

This would not be possible without dedicated
staff, who go the extra mile during the holidays
to create a memorable experience for every
child. This includes thoughtfully assigning 300+
personalized presents tailored to the individual
interests of the kids.

It also would not be possible without our
incredible giving community, our "KidSafe
elves”. Meeting many of you at our Annual
Wrapping Party, and learning about your reasons
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Warm regards,
Jennifer Petersen

for supporting KidSafe, was a privilege. Your
invaluable contributions make each program
special for the 300+ children in attendance.

I also would like to acknowledge Krystyna
Niziolek and Dania Barakat, who both served as
Interim Executive Director before my arrival.
Krystyna, KidSafe’s longest-serving board
member, stepped out of retirement to serve as
Interim CEO for over a year. Krystyna has
showcased over a decade of invaluable
dedication and leadership to KidSafe. In
collaboration with the KidSafe team, Dania
consistently pivots and works tirelessly to
safeguard the well-being of KidSafe participants.

In my years in the non-profit sector, I've rarely
witnessed a community as committed as
KidSafe's staff and supporters. As we proudly
mark 30 years, I look forward to celebrating this
remarkable milestone with you all.

Thank you for being an integral part of the
KidSafe family. 



A MESSAGE FROM KIDSAFE'S BOARD CHAIR
SARAH ROTH
Dear Friends and Supporters,

As the Chair of KidSafe’s Board, it brings me
immense pride to present the highlights of
KidSafe’s journey during the 2022 to 2023 fiscal
year.

In the past year, our emphasis on strengthening
community partnerships has allowed us to elevate
our programs, offering both essential and
memorable experiences for KidSafe kids. From
Calhoun’s Catering providing nutritious, locally
made meals to Our Community Bikes repairing
bikes for the Summer Bike Club, Bike Hub offering
road safety training, and Right to Play expanding
our Indigenous-led programming, these are among
the many generous community partners we've had
the privilege of working with.

Furthermore, last spring, we successfully launched a
new basketball program in partnership with
RainCity Basketball, a Vancouver-based youth
basketball club, at χpey̓ Elementary School.
Basketball holds particular appeal for KidSafe kids,
as its accessibility, requiring only a ball, eliminates
barriers associated with equipment. The camp was
a great success, and we look forward to offering it
again in the future.

Field trips continue to be a highlight for the kids in
our programs. After a brief pause due to the
pandemic, we continued providing impactful,
place-based field trips last summer. Whether it's
learning to skate at our skating parties, gaining
inspiration for STEM careers at Science World, or
enjoying unforgettable days at Big Splash, these 

experiences create lasting memories the kids
proudly share with their peers upon returning to
school.

On an organizational front, we initiated the search
for our new Executive Director last year, and
welcomed new members to our Board during the
2023 Annual General Meeting. We are pleased to
introduce Jennifer Petersen as KidSafe's new
Executive Director, along with our new Board
members. Their diverse perspectives and extensive
experience will play a vital role in supporting
KidSafe's continued growth and expanding impact
within the community.

As we reflect on the past year, I extend my deepest
gratitude to our dedicated staff (both on-site and
in-office), volunteers, and supporters who have
made 30 years of KidSafe possible. Your
unwavering commitment is the driving force behind
our success, and I am excited for our journey that
lies ahead as we continue to support children and
families across Vancouver.

Sincerely,
Sarah Roth

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Sarah Roth, Board Chair
Rachid Nayel, Treasurer
Joseph Abai
Carla Marchant

Kirk La Pointe
Zee Noorani
Kirk Rattray 
Jyoti Sidhu

Alison Sinclair Burns
Teresa Virani
Olivia Evans
Stephen Schachter
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The KidSafe Project is
founded as an advisory

committee of the
Vancouver Sun

Children’s Fund. 

Two elementary schools,
Queen Alexandra and

Nightingale, are kept open
during the winter break and

become the first two
KidSafe sites. 

The First formal meeting
of the KidSafe Advisory

Committee is held.
Grandview ¿uuqinak'uuh
Elementary becomes the

third KidSafe site.

Mount Pleasant
Elementary is the fourth

school added to the
KidSafe program.  
KidSafe opens for

summer.

The Vancouver Sun
incorporates The

KidSafe Project Society
as a nonprofit
organization.

The Vancouver Sun
turns over The
KidSafe Project

Society to a
community-run

board. 

Vancouver Mayor Phillip
Owen proclaims Spring

Break 1996 “The
KidSafe Project Week”

and the first Pancake
Breakfast is held. 

KidSafe hires food
workers to prepare
nutritious meals at

each site.

KidSafe’s first
Executive

Director is hired.

Summer sites now
serve breakfast,

lunch and snacks. 

Cooking Fun for
Families program

begins at KidSafe sites 
(spearheaded by Betty

McGee).

 The Young Leaders
program begins and
serves older KidSafe
kids during summer

break.

KidSafe hosts its first
Winter Break Skating

Party at Trout Lake
Community Center.

χpey̓ Elementary School
(formerly Macdonald

Elementary) becomes the
fifth KidSafe site. 

Afterschool programs
(now known as KidSafe
Connect) are launched
to serve students during

the school year.

KidSafe hosts its
first Bike Rodeo
(now known as

Bike Club).

KidSafe hosts its
first Sports Day.

The Girlz Club is started
at KidSafe to help

young girls navigate
their emotions.

KidSafe launches an after-
school literacy program. 112

KidSafe’s kids’ art and poetry
is displayed in 12 bus shelters

across Vancouver. 

KidSafe introduces daily
transportation options,
such as van services and

"walking school buses," to
get kids to program.

KidSafe supports 30 grade 8
KidSafe “alumni” through

KidLink to make a successful
transition to high school. 

KidSafe launches its
programs at a sixth site,

Thunderbird
šxʷəxʷaʔəs Elementary.

KidSafe launches its
programs at a seventh
site, Cook Elementary.

 As part of its food security
program, KidSafe hosts

community dinners and works
with community partners to
offer take-home groceries.

Trauma-Informed Practice (TIP)
Training, Universal Design for

Learning, and Place-Based
Learning become KidSafe’s
three core philosophies.

The World Health Organization
declares COVID-19 a pandemic.  

KidSafe is recognized as an
essential service and remains
open, expanding to 17 sites

across Vancouver.

KidSafe updates its
mission statement:
 “Providing a safe,

nurturing environment
for children who need

it most.”

KidSafe updates its vision
statement: 

“A city where all children feel
safe, heard and have a place

to thrive.”

KidSafe begins first
partnership with a

neighbourhood house:
Kiwassa Neighbourhood

House.

KidSafe hosts its annual Golf
for KidSafe tournament and
raises over $310,000, a new

record.

KidSafe restarts
GIRLFORCE, inspired

by The Girlz Club.

KidSafe celebrates its
30 year anniversary!

KidSafe hosts its first
Golf for KidSafe

tournament.

a glimpse ahead to 2023-2024



In summer 2023, KidSafe worked with videographer Kinney Tang to produce a “Day in the Life at KidSafe” video,
which premiered at our Annual Golf for KidSafe tournament. This video, featuring KidSafe kids, caregivers, and
staff, highlighted the activities and impact of our longest break-time program, summer! Here are some highlights:

“A DAY IN THE LIFE AT KIDSAFE” HIGHLIGHT REEL

“My favourite thing to do at KidSafe is eat.”
-  KidSafe Kid, 11

“Studies show that just one caring adult in a child’s life can change the course of their trajectory. 
We really feel that our staff are contributing to that.”

-  Dania Barakat, Director of Programs, KidSafe

“The best thing about working here is hearing the kids laugh. The fact that I can have the power to make a kid
laugh and know that they’ve forgotten what they’re dealing with outside of the camp [KidSafe] is magical.”

-  Cayden, KidSafe Seasonal Staff
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WINTER AT KIDSAFE

OUR PROGRAMS

During winter break, KidSafe provides a safe and warm environment for
children to enjoy all the magic the holiday season has to offer. Thanks to the
generous support of the Bosa Family Foundation, each child receives a
stocking filled with essentials and a personalized gift, which, for many, is the
only gift they will receive all year. Throughout our brief yet bustling holiday
program, KidSafe kids built gingerbread houses, conducted science
experiments, and crafted holiday ornaments—all courtesy of the Kerrisdale
Oakridge Marpole Community Policing Centre. They also participated in a
holiday-themed Happy Plates Snacktivities (through our nutrition education
program), had a festive gathering with KidSafe staff, went ice-skating (with up
to 40% of them trying it for the first time), and had a great time sledding and
playing in the snow!

We successfully piloted our 2023 spring break-time program at Kiwassa
Neighbourhood House, a community center well-known and easily accessible
to the children we serve. Spring at KidSafe is STEAM-themed (Science,
Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Math), designed to engage children in
subjects they might face barriers in accessing. The kids engaged in various
workshops and experiments, exploring new crafts and movements. They then
had the opportunity to showcase these newfound talents in a grand talent
show at the end of the break.

 "KidSafe carried us through this winter. Knowing that you were there helped us get
through some hard times. Thank you for everything you’ve done for our family and
our community. You've changed our lives." - KidSafe Parent, Winter 2022

of children surveyed could name
their favourite activity at KidSafe95%

SPRING AT KIDSAFE
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Additionally, the kids became eco-champions through park and beach cleanups in partnership with Sea Smart.
This collaboration aligns with KidSafe's place-based learning approach, fostering a connection to the local
environment and instilling a sense of responsibility for their futures. They also experienced the positive mental
health benefits of DANCEPL3Y, a dance program, and enthusiastically took part in our newly introduced
basketball camp in collaboration with RainCity Vancouver Basketball.

 - Spring 2023



SUMMER AT KIDSAFE

OUR PROGRAMS

Summer at KidSafe, our longest program, experiences the highest demand.
This summer, KidSafe kids embarked on over 35 enriching place-based field
trips, including visits to the Britannia Mine Museum (supported by Wheaton
Precious Metals), golf lessons at the University Golf Club (with UGC Junior 
Golf Society), water adventures at Big Splash (thanks to Harvey and Jody
Dales), and educational trips to the UBC Botanical Garden to explore native
west coast trees and plants.

One of our highlights this summer was Sports Day, where all KidSafe sites
gathered at Grandview ¿uuqinak'uuh Elementary in July and rotated through
various stations, including sponge toss, face painting, giant bowling, chalk art,
bubbles, and water games. Many of these activities were thoughtfully organized
and led by our Young Leaders* from each site. Thank you to all of our
volunteers who joined us and helped make this a Sportacular day for the kids!

*The Young Leaders program supports older KidSafe kids (grades 6 and 7) as they
navigate the transition to high school, by keeping them connected to their peers and
community while also equipping them with essential life skills.
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of children surveyed said they feel
part of a community at KidSafe100%

800
children provided access

to a safe space during
school breaks

90%
staff retention rate,
which guarantees

consistency and fosters
trust for KidSafe kids

300
children received

stockings and presents
over the holidays

 - Winter 2022

 - Winter, Spring and Summer
2022 - 2023

 - Winter, Spring and Summer 
2022 - 2023

 - Summer 2023

 - Winter, Spring and Summer 
2022 - 2023



OUR PROGRAMS

In the KidSafe community, where over 60% of children come from single female-led families, the need for
urgent action on food security is evident. Beyond mere sustenance, ensuring food security directly impacts a
child's physical and cognitive development. A well-nourished diet supports a robust immune system,
preventing health issues, while also playing a crucial role in fostering emotional well-being and providing
children the energy to play, learn, and thrive.

By providing access to food security, KidSafe actively contributes to breaking the cycle of poverty. Well-
nourished children are more likely to grow into healthy, productive adults, disrupting the link between
childhood poverty and adverse long-term outcomes. Here are several examples of how KidSafe fulfills its
commitment to providing food security for the hundreds of children who attend our programs:

of children surveyed said they feel
part of a community at KidSafe100%

FOOD SECURITY

Our after-school program, KidSafe Connect (KSC), operated Monday to Friday at three
of our seven regular KidSafe sites. KSC is dedicated to keeping children connected,
engaged, and safe beyond regular school hours.

KIDSAFE CONNECT

Daily Meals and Snacks: Breakfast, lunch, and unlimited snacks are provided every
day during our break-time programs.
Year-round Snack Support: KidSafe kids receive unlimited snacks throughout the year,
promoting sustained nourishment and decreasing food-relating anxieties.
Take-home Groceries: KidSafe families receive take-home groceries whenever
possible, thanks to the support of our community partners.
On-site Culinary Support: Dedicated on-site Kitchen Assistants focus on preparing a
range of nourishing meals for the children.
Diverse Meal Options: KidSafe offers an array of meal choices, including vegetarian
and vegan options, to accommodate diverse dietary needs. There's something for
everyone at KidSafe!
Nutrition Education:  Through our weekly "Happy Plates" workshops, children gain
access to nutrition education featuring fun, accessible, and affordable recipes.

could name a favourite meal
that they had at KidSafe97%

One of the core components of KidSafe’s programming is food security. Food insecurity involves a lack of
consistent access to affordable and nutritious food. According to StatsCan, food insecurity affects nearly 20% of
households in British Columbia (2023). This percentage is even higher for single female-led families, particularly
those from racialized backgrounds. A multitude of factors, such as poverty and other socio-economic barriers,
contribute to this issue, which has been exacerbated by the global rise in inflation.

 - Winter 2022

Like th
is one
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“KidSafe doesn’t go away. It is
part of my community and it
helps you when you need help.”
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- KidSafe Kid, χpey̓ Elementary School, Summer 2023



KidSafe's Annual Wrapping Party took place on December 9, 2022, bringing
together our most dedicated supporters for an intimate evening with hot
chocolate, treats, games, networking opportunities, and lots of holiday cheer.
Attendees transformed into KidSafe Elves to wrap presents and fill stockings for
the 300+ children enrolled in our winter program. Thank you to everyone who
attended and contributed on a snowy winter’s night. You helped make the season
truly special for KidSafe kids!

02

Thanks to our incredible community of donors, KidSafe's 2022 Winter Campaign
raised over $400,000, setting a fundraising record for KidSafe. This remarkable
success was made possible through generous matching contributions from
Eldorado Gold, Nathanson, Schachter & Thompson LLP, and Bocci, who
collectively matched all donations up to $56,000. Additionally, KidSafe had the
privilege of participating in the Crofton House School's Annual Winter Bazaar,
their first since 2019. We are incredibly grateful to have been the recipient of the
proceeds generated at this event.

WINTER CAMPAIGN

FUNDRAISING 

WRAPPING PARTY

Last winter, KidSafe's programs at four sites were made possible by the
generous support of Lithium Americas, Bank of America, Methanex, and
Alexander Holburn Beaudin + Lang + LLP. Their contributions provided 160
children access to our crucial break-time programs, ensuring food security,
trauma-informed supervision, emotional and physical safety, and warmth over
the holidays.

Through our Fund-A-Site program, organizations have the opportunity to turn
their sites into winter wonderlands and partake in our Annual Wrapping Party,
granting up to 40 children access to all the magic the holiday season has to
offer.

SPONSOR-A-SITE

KidSafe’s 2022 winter
campaign and 2023 Golf
for KidSafe tournament

broke two of our
fundraising records.
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GOLF FOR KIDSAFE

On August 18, 2023, we hosted our annual Golf for KidSafe
tournament at the University Golf Club in Vancouver,
presented by Vancouver Mobile Dressing Rooms. Following a
day of golf, participants gathered for an engaging evening
function emceed by Jason Pires from Global News. To mark
the soft launch of our 30-year anniversary, we premiered our
“Day in the Life at KidSafe” video, which was followed by a
Live Auction and Fund-A-Need.

This year, six organizations pledged to cover program costs
at six of our seven sites this winter - a new record for us! And
that wasn't the only record broken; the tournament raised
over $310,000, setting a new Golf for KidSafe record. This
incredible achievement was possible thanks to our attendees,
sponsors, and dedicated volunteers.

We would also like to acknowledge the Pink Shirt Guys, who
once again secured the first-place prize at the tournament for
another consecutive year. Congratulations, Pink Shirt Guys!

02

PANCAKE BREAKFAST

During our spring break-time program, six teams - Whitelaw
Twining, The Cultch, Thrive Recruitment, RIDE Cycle Club,
Dayhu Group of Companies, and ETRO Construction -
competed in a pancake cook-off, judged by the KidSafe kids,
in support of our critical programming.

Whitelaw Twining, the "Pancake Builders" emerged as the
2023 winners, creating an construction site made entirely of
pancakes. The Cultch received the "Flippin' Fabulous" award
for their fish-tastic costumes.

A big thank you goes out to everyone who made this event
possible, including Glamour Riz for generously donating her
time and photography skills, Denny's for providing pancakes
to KidSafe kids and families, Starbucks for keeping us
caffeinated, and Safeway for their significant contribution to
our food security program.
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02

KIDSAFE’S EARLY YEARS: FILLING CRITICAL GAPS IN CARE SINCE ‘93
Through the Eyes of Betty McGee, KidSafe’s First Staff Member

In the early nineties, Vancouver grappled with a distressing reality: school breaks became—and continue
to be—a major source of stress for countless children in the city. As schools shut down, essential services
disappeared, leaving many kids without supervision, reliable meals, and safety. The story of Johnathan
(name changed) in December 1993 highlighted this stark reality, when he was discovered alone in an
East Vancouver apartment after enduring days of neglect and abuse.
 
This distressing incident spurred action within the East Vancouver community. Dave Short, School
Principal at Queen Alexandra School, and Ian Haysom, the Editor of the Vancouver Sun, came together
with the idea of keeping the school open during the coming winter break. As a result, community
leaders established The KidSafe Project Society, an advisory committee of the Vancouver Sun Children’s
Fund. This initiative aimed to create a safe, cost-free drop-in center where vulnerable children could
seek refuge during school breaks.

Betty McGee, one of KidSafe's early staff members, remembers those formative years. At the time,
Betty, working as a part-time Parks and Recreation employee, was recommended by both her supervisor
at Trout Lake and Dave Short to oversee the first site. "KidSafe was really thrown together because it
was winter break. It was quite the ordeal! We ended up in a portable in the back of the school,”she
explains.

With a $25,000 grant from the Vancouver Sun Children’s Fund, and support from the Vancouver School
Board, Queen Alexandra and Nightingale Elementary opened their doors during winter break, marking
the inception of the first KidSafe sites. 
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Betty McGee at
KidSafe in 1993



“During that time, Queen Alexandra faced ‘mind-boggling’ challenges,” Betty recounts, “Children living
in poverty bring with them a plethora of issues, and we saw it all. The school breakfast and lunch
programs provided during school sessions were extremely important. We were able to provide this and
more: winter clothing, boots, gloves, coats, etc were all donated and gleefully received by the children.
Staff worked to ensure that the squabbles and arguments were resolved, and the energy was refocused
onto healthier activities. Food, fun, and social skill development were the order of the day.”

Following the success of that first program, demand surged. Betty notes, “It wasn't only the children and
their families that wanted KidSafe to continue, it was the kids' teachers. The children returned to
classrooms well fed, and with the structure the school provided in terms of time in place. They were able
to go right back into teaching after the break rather than trauma recovery mode.”

By 1994, KidSafe expanded to four sites in East Vancouver, operating through winter, spring, and
summer breaks, with the KidSafe Project Advisory Board at the helm.

As time progressed, KidSafe evolved into more than a refuge—it became a lifeline offering food
security, supervision, and enriching activities such as swimming, skating, and community field trips.

The impact extended beyond the kids; it supported entire families, allowing caregivers to work and
sustain households, while fostering a sense of community and belonging. Betty always tried to involve
caregivers in the program by inviting them in to use the phone, have a coffee, or simply to chat. In 1999,
she and her team initiated Cooking Fun for Families, where caregivers prepared meals supervised by a
food safety staff member. "It was heartwarming, and the parents gained such a sense of belonging,"
Betty fondly recalls. "I think there were bonds formed in that kitchen that lasted many years after
KidSafe. We saw a community of moms come together, just like you see in mom groups today.” 
 

02

KIDSAFE’S EARLY YEARS: FILLING CRITICAL GAPS IN CARE SINCE ‘93
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Her unwavering dedication echoes through KidSafe's
current seasonal staff team, who uphold the mission to
provide safe, nurturing spaces for children in need.
Since 1993, KidSafe's staff, in collaboration with
dedicated donors and community partners, have been
instrumental in advancing this mission. Today, with
seven sites across Vancouver, KidSafe serves over 800
referred children annually, a testament to the enduring
commitment initiated over 30 years ago.

Betty McGee with the
KidSafe office team in 2023

Betty's commitment transcended her work hours. She extended care beyond the program, ensuring
families knew they could rely on her anytime. Even after her time with KidSafe, Betty continued
supporting children in her community and maintains connections with many of them today.



94%said that KidSafe staff make them
feel safe and that they belong 
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 - Winter 2022



Government Grants
9.6%
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FINANCIALS

Anonymous
Kate Anthony
Ritu Bains
Fiona Beaty
Sabrina Besharat
Connie Buna
Jennifer Carmichael
Allen Challmie
Jin Cheong
Debra Clark & James Thomas
Classic LifeCare
Moreen Cobb
Joan Coombe
Steven Coventry
Jamie Dee
Jarma Del Rosario
John Fuerst & Pat Gill
Eugenia Piedad Garcia
Gabriela Glattstein-Young
Rebecca Gosse
James Gray

Jenny Muir
Gayleen Ninkovich
Northern Concepts LTD
Jane Osler
Natalie Paetzel
Jake Penner
Alicia Prata
Alex Samur
Sonja Sanguinetti
Ron Scott
Tim Snyders
Jana Squires
Cathy Steen
Alexa Stumacher
Natalie Taylor
Eileen Vanderburgh
Teresa Virani
Bonnie Watts
Eric Watts
Sandra Witherspoon
Xiaowen Yu

Muriel Groves
Kevin Halasz
Tawni Hall
Laurie Halpenny
Cayleigh Handford
Deborah Hodge
Brie Hoffman
Juliana Jiao
Denise Johnson
Michael Kaweski
Kris Kotzer
Marilyn Koyanagi
Kenneth Kratschmar
Peter & Erica Ladner
Natalie & Jared Lazenby
Justine Leung
Jocelyn Lewis
James & Allison MacInnis
Alexis Martis
P McLachlan
Victoria Mendes

Thank you Clubhouse, for your commitment and compassion to KidSafe.
Join the KidSafe Clubhouse today at kidsafe.ca/kidsafe-clubhouse.

DONORS
MONTHLY DONORS

At KidSafe, we rely on the generosity of our community to run our critical
after-school and break-time programs. Our donors and community
partners ensure our doors stay open when schools shut down. 

Program Partners
10.9%

Other
0.3%

Special Events
18.7%

Individuals
9.5%

Foundations & Corporations
51.0%

https://www.kidsafe.ca/kidsafe-clubhouse


SUPER HEROS

HEROES

CHAMPION

$100,000+
Anonymous Foundation

$25,000 - $49,999
Acuitas Therapeutics
Bocci Design & Manufacturing Inc.
Canada Post Community Foundation
Cause We Care Foundation
The Fletcher Family
The Grayross Foundation, held at Vancouver Foundation
Haywood Securities Inc.
iA Financial Group
Lithium Americas
Nathanson, Schachter & Thompson
North Growth Management
Right to Play
Vancouver Mobile Dressing Rooms
Vancouver Sun Children’s Fund Society
Wheaton Precious Metals Corp.
Karen Yu

$15,000 - $24,999
Alexander Holburn Beaudin and Lang LLP
Ames Family Foundation
Bosa Family Foundation
Harvey & Jody Dales
Judy Gale
Mealshare
Methanex Corporation
Kelly & Doug Rae
Wolrige Foundation

$10,000 - $14,999
Chris Spencer Foundation
CLICK
Diamond Foundation
Eldorado Gold Corporation
Hamburger Hockey League Members 
(George Cavey, Donald Haliburton, James Morton, Greg Nielsen,
Don T. Nishio, Roderick Pearce, Cameron Smith, James Stewart)
Ledcor
Dr. Bik May Wai & Dr. Chung Nin Lam Endowment Fund, via
MakeWay Foundation

$10,000 - $14,999
Munford Family Foundation
Robert & Maria Tanaka
TD Bank Group
Victor and Anna Kern Foundation
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$50,000 - $99,000
Bank of America
Breakfast Club of Canada
The Canadian Red Cross Society
Canucks for Kids Fund
City of Vancouver
Department of Employment and Social Development Canada
Mary and Gordon Christopher Foundation
PwC
Seedlings Foundation
Willow Grove Foundation

CHAMPION

MENTORS

$5000 - $9999
Bandali Rise Enterprises
Cheung Kei So Memorial Fund
Eduard Epshtein
ETRO Construction Ltd.
Face the World Foundation
Fasken
FISPAN
Foley's Candies
Roger Gibson
James & Allison MacInnis
Darrell & David Mindell
Winston Mok & Suzanne Chong
Krystyna Niziolek
Randall Foundation
Royal Bank Financial Group

$2500 - $4999
Elton Battersby
CIBC Wood Gundy Bentall
Dignity Memorial
Bob Disbrow
Djavad Mowafaghian Foundation
Andrew Elliott
Neto Franco
John Kump
Lillian and Ross Davidson Fund, held at Vancouver Foundation
Bruce Marginson
Rachid & Patricia Nayel
Don Nishio
Ole Cocktail Co
Rod Pearce
Rely Digital
Sandstorm Gold Royalties
Small Potatoes Fund, held at Vancouver Foundation
SONA
James Stewart
West Coast Liquor
West Point Grey Academy Staff and Students

$1000 - $2499
Abbrione Charitable Account, via Strategic Charitable Giving Foundation
ACG British Columbia
BC Ministry of Social Development and Poverty Reduction
Employees of Borden Ladner Gervais LLP
Steve & Catherine Borritt
Dan & Ursula Bowditch
George Cavey
Bettina & Jeff Charpentier
Sean Christopher

*We also acknowledge the financial assistance of the
Province of British Columbia



$1000 - $2499
Teri & David Christopher
Debra Clark & James Thomas
Peter Coles
Michael Cossever
Crosby Family Fund, held at Nicola Wealth Private Giving Foundation
Marshall Curtis
Dayhu Group of Companies
Deloitte
Marna Disbrow
Drain Master
Sean Fahy
Brady Fletcher & Olivia Evans
Fluor Canada Ltd
John Fuerst & Pat Gill
GEMA Law Corporation
Harmelina Fund, held at Vancouver Foundation
Havana Vancouver
Helping Hands of WorkSafe BC
Intihar Family Fund, held at Vancouver Foundation
Jolanta Proczek PREC*
Matt Kennedy
John Kirk
Kenneth Kratschmar
Lawson Lundell LLP
Curtis Lee
Ivor Luk
Mago Charitable Foundation
Jonathan Melegrito
James Morton
Jenny Muir
Murphy Battista LLP
Greg & Sandra Nielsen
Mary O'Connor
Oasis Foundation
Natalie Paetzel
Jake Penner
Edite Phillpotts
Raymond James Canada Foundation
Elaine Ross
Sarah Roth & Brian Kladko
Todd Sankey
Bernhard Schwab
Ron Scott
Brad Sherri
Sibbald Family Charity Fund, held at Nicola Wealth Private Giving Foundation
Kirsten Siemens
Spencercreo Foundation
St. Mary's Kerrisdale
Super Save Fuels
Sustain Electric Ltd.
Natalie Taylor
That Part Studios
Casey Vanden Bergh
Eileen Vanderburgh
Jenna Virk
Peter & Kathy Virvilis
Whitelaw Twining Law Corporation
Stephanie Williams
Wilson Family Private Giving Fund, held at Nicola Wealth
Wilson M. Beck Insurance Services Inc.
Windward Foundation
WPJ McCarthy and Company Ltd.
Barbara Zimmerman

BUDDY

$500 - $999
The 78th Fraser Highlanders Association of Vancouver
Eshrak Ahmed
Trent Anderson
Kate Anthony
K Bennett MD Inc
Jacqueline Bradshaw
Connie Buna
Classic LifeCare
Creative B'stro Inc
Bill Crowley
Cheryl Douglas
Freshtap Pour System Inc.
Freyvogel-Preiswerck Fund, held at Vancouver Foundation
Eugenia Piedad Garcia
Sabrina Gill
Rebecca Gosse
Gujarati Hindu Seniors Society
Vicki Hamill
Suzanne Hanson-Russell
Laura Harper
Hastings Veterinary Hospital
Headwater Management Ltd.
Deborah Hodge
Insight Global Education
Giselle Jallad
Juliana Jiao
Teresa Kirschner
Natalie & Jared Lazenby
Huey Lee
Jocelyn Lewis
Loam Landscape and Excavation
Allan & Angie MacDougall
The Majorki Fund For Kids, held at Vancouver Foundation
Lisa Martz
Margaret Mason
John & Sharon McNeill
Natalie Morissette
Danny Peart
Peter & June Young Legacy Fund, held at Vancouver Foundation
Michael Peters
Philopthochos Society - Greek Orthodox Community of East
Vancouver St. Nicholas
Mark Proctor
Sonja Sanguinetti
Peter Schwab & Linda Kuik
Shergar Solutions Inc.
Annie Simard
Cameron Smith
Nick Suen
Kelly Talayco
Patricia Taylor
TELUS Corporation
Thrive Recruitment Inc.
Sean Waller & Debbie McLean
Judy & Neil Watson
Bonnie Watts
David Wood
Xiaowen Yu
The Zacks Family Charitable Foundation
Marco Zanatta
Melissa Zerebeski

$250 - $499
Jo-Anne Anderson
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Nanci Anderson
Karen Andrews
Fiona Beaty
Dianne Bentz
Kelli Bodnar
Mitchell Bourne
Jennifer Carmichael
Allen Challmie
Albert Chang
Wei-Li Chen
Jin Cheong
Susan Childs
City Square Vancouver
Moreen Cobb
Sam Cochrane
Joan Coombe
The Cultch
Jarma Del Rosario
Raymond Gee
Gabriela Glattstein-Young
Gooseneck Hospitality Inc.
James Gray
Donald Haliburton
Tawni Hall
Laurie Halpenny
Ida Harceg
Colin Healey
Brie Hoffman
Ross & Barb Hutchison
Kris Kotzer
Adela Krupich
Sally Laird
Joanne Langley
Catherine Leppänen
Anneliese Letendre
Christopher Liaw
Carla Marchant
Joanne McDonald
Euan McGhee
Marin McGill
Measured Architecture Inc.
Victoria Mendes
Aidan Milburn
Paul Milburn
Mulgrave School
Nancy Hawkins & Bill Bargeman Fund via Vancity Community Foundation
Andrea O'Leary
Diana Pollock
Alicia Prata
R2Go Solutions
Peter Reardon
Alex Samur
Nina Schmidt
Graham Sibbald
Tim Snyders
Daryl Spencer
Cathy Steen
Victoria Sunwoo & Jordan Andrews
Suzanne Sutton
Laura Swift
Tacofino
John Teti
Terry Trainor
Andrea Trevor

Chiara Wharton
Sandra Witherspoon
Rumi Yamasawa
York House School Society

$100 - $249
Megan Abbott
Geoffrey Ainsworth
Alastair & Sylvia Sinclair
Darryn Allegretto
Erin Arnold
Peter Austin
Ritu Bains
Andrea Bartnik Ritchie
Nick Bennenbroek
Sabrina Besharat 
Erin Bodin
Michelle Brousson
Anne Carson
Aditi Chadha
Angela Chan
Pamela Chung
Peter & Elaine Clayden
Nigel & Janey Cole-Morgan
James Conklin
Joan Conklin
Steven Coventry
Michelle Creber
Piers Cunnington
Lynn Curtis
Eli Dales
Iris Dayson
Jennie & Carmen DeFoy
Divine Flooring
Steven Dong
Nantel, Dr. Stephen
Brenda Duff
Joyce English
Donna Fillipoff
Joan Ford Charitable Society
Bob Foulkes
Michael Frost
Mario Furlan
Shirley Geldart
Dahl Gisel
Mona Gleason
Gower Point Investments
David Grant
Tiffany Grisdale Kearnes
Muriel Groves
Kevin Halasz
Emmett Hall
Marilyn Harris
Shelley Hrdlitschka
Paula Huber
Corry Hunter
Natalie Izumenko
Sandra James
Ron Jasper
JJ Bean Inc.
Denise Johnson
Michael Kaweski
Mei Khong
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Linda Kirkpatrick
Marilyn Koyanagi
Amara Kraft
Amika Kushwaha
Peter & Erica Ladner
Deborah Lapham
Keara & Jake LaPlante
Alexandra Law
Jane Le Bas
Catherine A Leffler
Casey Leggett
Justine Leung
Bev Liddle
Ana Lim
Frank Lindsay
Gladys Loewen
Lorne Lapham Sales & Rentals Inc.
Lyon Lifts Ltd
John & Maureen Maclachlan
The Magee Family
Zack & Samantha Manning
Alexis Martis
Tilly Marxreiter
Patricia McCalib
John McCarthy
Seana McFadden
Sheila McFarland
P McLachlan
Mercury Contracting
 Farhad O Moola MD Inc
Virginia Morgan
Mosaic Montessori School Society
Yannie Mudler
Suzanne Munroe
Dianne Murray
Cheryl Neighbour
Rob Nernberg
Northern Concepts Ltd
Jane Osler
Sumedha Pathak
Dinusha Peiris
Jenn Petersen
Marnie Poettcker
Janet Rae
Gail Raftery
Anna Richards
Judy Richardson
Robert Robertson
Felix Roesner
Harley & Eleanor Rothstein
Sarah Rowe
Frank & Margaret Salfi
Randy Schisler
Sondra Schloss
Cheryl Scott
Alison Sinclair Burns
Lisa Slouffman
Jennifer Sly
Emily Spencer
Ed Styffe
Avril TrudeauBai
Donald Urquhart
Linda Van Leeuwen
Cathy Vanderburgh
Sam Vaughan
Lois Vincent

Teresa Virani
Christopher Ward
Stephanie Ward
Eric Watts
Natalie Whiteway-Wilkinson
Greg Wilson
Odile Winfield
Jennifer Winstanley
Yvonne Wray
Gail Wynston
Lisa Yan Zhou Notary Corporation
Marian Yaremy
Donald & Robin Young

Backpack Buddies
BC Bubble Ball
Big Splash Water Park
HUB Cycling
CityReach Care Society
Crofton House School
Douglas College Careers
Earnest Ice Cream
First Books Canada
Foodstash
Freybe Gourmet Foods
Fujiya
Grandview Lanes
Greater Vancouver Food Bank
Insight Global Education
Jay's Care Foundation
Kids Up Front
Kim Peacock
Luna Designs
LUSH
McDonalds Canada
Mike's Critters
Mealshare
Mulgrave High School
North Shore Restorative Justice
Our Community Bikes
Panago Pizza
Railway Museum of BC
Red Cross
Richard Crossman (Santa Dundas)
Sal y Limon
Sanchez Coach and Tours
Science World
Sea Smart
Share Dance (New Works)
Sport4U
 TELUS Wise
United for Literacy (Reading Tents)
UGC Junior Golf Society
UBC Botanical Garden
Vancouver Board of Education
Vancouver Firefighters Charities
Vancouver Food Runners
Vancouver Park Board
Vancouver School Board
West Point Grey Academy
WildPlay
Windset Farms 

COMMUNITY PARTNERS
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@kidsafeproject

kidsafe.ca

info@kidsafe.ca

@thekidsafeprojectsociety

@kidsafe

@kidsafeproject

Join our community
When schools close, KidSafe opens.

Make a direct deposit in
a child’s life today at
kidsafe.ca/donate.

©KidSafe Project Society All rights reserved. Charitable Registration Number (Canada): 890266349 RR0001

https://www.kidsafe.ca/donate

